DukeE POwgeR COMPANY

P.O, BOX 33189
COHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242

— nl TELEPHONE
viow o ]
TEE— July 30, 1984 (704) 373-4831

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414
Safeguard Letters of Implementation

Dear Mr. Denton:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(p), please find attached five (5) copies of the Safe-
guards Implementation letters for the Catawpa Nucleai Station Safeguards Plans.

The appropriate "Security Plan Imp'ementation “.etter," "Safeguards Contingency
Plan Implementation Letcer" and "Training and Qualification Plan Implementation
Letter" should be inserted at the beginning of the zppropriate plans.

Letters of Implementatior do not decrease the effectiveness of the Catawba
Nuclear Station Safeguards Plans.

Since this material is applicable to security provisions at Catawba. it is
requested that thie information be withheld from pubiic disclosure pursuant to
10 CFR 73.21.

Very truly yours,

Hal B. Tucker

JWD:scs

Attachments

cc: w/attachment w/o attachment
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator (1) Palmetto Alliance
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 2135% Devine Street
Region II Columbia, S. C. 29205
P. 0. Box 2203
Atlanta, Georgia 30301 Robert Guild, Esquire

Attorney-At-Law
P. 0., Box 12097
Charleston, S. C. 29412
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office Of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. 8. Nuclea:s Regulatory Commission
July 30, 1984

Page Two

cc: w/o attachment
Mr. Jecse L. Riley
Carolina Environmmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station




